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PlasCred Announces Trading Date 

VANCOUVER, BC – August 4, 2023 – PlasCred Circular Innovations Inc. (the “Company” 
or “PlasCred”) (CSE: PLAS) (OTC: MGPRF) (Frankfurt: 304A) is pleased to announce that, 
further to its news release dated August 4, 2023, its common shares have been approved for listing 
on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) and the Company will commence trading on the 
CSE at the market open on Tuesday, August 8, 2023 under the symbol “PLAS”.  

PlasCred 

PlasCred is a private green technology company based in Alberta, whose patent-pending and 
proprietary process enables true plastic waste removal in a scalable, systematic and profitable 
way. The PlasCred “process” hopes to deliver a commercially viable plastic recycling process, 
providing immediate economic benefit for industry, communities and government organizations 
for handling waste plastic. PlasCred is also developing strategic partnerships with CN Rail, 
providing PlasCred with unparalleled logistics support across North America for transportation 
and handling of plastic waste. Further information on PlasCred, see their website located at 
www.plascred.com. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Troy Lupul – CEO 

Contact Information 

For more information please contact: 

PlasCred Circular Innovations Inc. 
Troy Lupul 
+1 403-863-4788 – Email: troy@plascred.com 

The Canadian Securities Exchange (operated by CNSX Markets Inc.) has neither approved nor disapproved of the 
contents of this press release. 


